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dear board of adjustment,

I am writing as a formal request to postpone my hearing regarding 124 Raleigh Way, Portsmouth NH from the 15th
to the 7PM October 22nd hearing. I will be unable to be present physically or as a call-in on October 15th’s hearing
due to a non-reschedule work trip I am on, attending the Association of the US Army conference in Washington,
D.C.. I do not have another representative for this hearing that can attend in my place.

I will be available for October 22nd’s hearing if the board can accommodate my request.

Thank you for your consideration,

-Tim Huntley
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